
          
 

                                                                                         

  
 

 

7. juni 2016 J.nr.:  

 
 

 

Summary of extraordinay meeting in the Committee for Cooperation 

and the Working Environment (SAMU ) 

 
 
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2016, 10am  
Room: SL300 rum 0.2.15  
 
 
Agenda:  
 

1) Organisational changes 
 
 
Participants: 
Working environment: Ulla Øland and Jiri Srba  
Employee representatives: Lene Even, Christian Thomsen and Lotte Finck  
Management representatives: Helle Westmark and Kristian G. Olesen 
 
Absent: Rene Rydhof Hansen and Hans Hüttel 

 
Minutes: 

Head of Department informed about planned changes in the organization consisting of embedment of MI-
group’s activities into DES and DPT and move of one employee from one research group to another. The 
final details have yet to be clarified, but the changes are so far-reaching that KGO wished to inform the 
Committee. 
 
There were no fundamental objections to the proposal, but the changes caused a number of questions 
concerning consequences and the time schedule. The changes are expected to be introduced gradually as 
the details are clarified, and will be fully implemented by the start of next semester  
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